


 

EDUCATION COALITION RALLY 
 

 
The current budget crisis is affecting education throughout the State.  CSEA 

Area F is no exception.  Massive educational cuts could be disastrous to 
classified employees in every school district.  Unfortunately, we are already 
seeing some districts react in destructive and negative ways when the actual 

budget from the State has yet to be decided. 
 

It’s time for Sacramento to know where we stand and how we feel! 
 

Join CSEA and the Riverside and San Bernardino County Education 
Coalition in a rally to support the students who attend public schools in the 

Riverside and San Bernardino Counties – AND the more than 34,000 
classified employees in CSEA Area F. 

 
When: Wednesday, May 14th 
 
Time: 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 
Where: Corner of Hospitality Lane/Waterman Avenue 

San Bernardino, California 
 

The following week is Classified School Employees Week (CSEW).  What 
better way to highlight the significant contributions of classified than to rally 

to save funding for education.  This will be the CSEW event for Area F.  
 

COME JOIN US… 
WEAR YOUR BLUE CSEA SHIRT! 

 

Save Our Schools!!! 
Save Our Jobs!!! 

 
THE CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 


